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Elvis is back! He will be in the lodge on Saturday September 6th. He will be
preforming his show from 8:00 pm till 10:00 pm with cocktails starting at
7:00 pm one hour before the show.

The Moose Legion will be September 7th with the same great menu they
always serve. Plus the special of the day. The WOTM will follow up the
breakfast with an ice cream social right after.

September 14th we will be having an in house pool tournament. Anyone
interested in participating contact Dan at 262-891-7280.

September 21st is a "Color Run/walk" event here at the lodge. Come down
and participate or just come for the fun and entertainment. Should be a
great time.

We've had two officers drop out because of family and personal
commitments. If you're interested in serving on the board of officers pick up
the applications for consideration in the front foyer. Election will be on
September 23rd.

We've got two Packer bus trips in the works right now. First one is a day trip
to Green Bay against the Panthers. Cost is $175 per person. The second
one we're going to take on the Vikings in Minnesota, this one is an overnighter
and the cost is $260 per person 2 to a room, price drops with more in a
room. Tickets are going fast so get down to the lodge and put down your
deposit or contact Scott at 262-909-3989 for more information.

Next month the kid's and adult Halloween parties will be on October 25th so
mark your calendars.

Check out your Moose benefits at mooseintl.org, some of the amenities
have changed and new benefits are being added. You can save on lots of
dinners, trips and entertainment events.

The picnic was awesome again this year. The weatherman threatened us
but the little bit of rain that fell didn't deter us from having a great time. Hope
to see more of you there next year. Many thanks go out to picnic Chairman
Greg Pawell and fantastic crew for a job well done.

ADMINISTRATOR’S CORNER

OCTOBER 5
Moose Legion Breakfast

OCTOBER 28
Member Orientation

SEPTEMBER 23
Officer Election
Member Orientation

Fraternally Yours:
Rich Smart

Administrator

SEPTEMBER 6
 ELVIS Show

OCTOBER 19
Green Bay Bus Trip
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ADDRESS CHANGE?
We get many newsletters back each mailing that have
address changes. These cost the Lodge. If you move,
are planning a move or going away. please call the
Lodge or drop a note in the office door with your new
or temporary address. This will save the Lodge money
on postage and will also ensure that you will continue
to recieve your newsletter.

KENOSHA MOOSE
FAMILY CENTER

OFFICERS OF LODGE #286
Dan Stepler

Rick Sanderson

Mike Gastaldi

Doug Williams

Joe Matteucci

Dennis Walsh

James Mosley

Fred Storz

Ron Kramer

Brian Shumway

Scott Thomas

Rich Smart

By the time this newsletter reaches you, our annual picnic will have come & gone. I would like to thank our picnic chairman Greg
Pawell, and all the volunteers who helped.

We play Euchre every Thursday
at 7:00 PM. Call us if you would like
to sign up to play. We always have
a great time. If you are interested,

please call: Bob or Virgina Westman at 694-7974. Let
us know if you would like to be a sub. There is also
card playing on Tuesday Nights at 7:00 PM. For any
questions call Dianne Hegewald at 515-8528.

EUCHREEUCHREEUCHREEUCHREEUCHRE

PLEASE REPORT ILLNESS AND/OR DEATH
TO THE LODGE OFFICE

The Lodge office would greatly appreciate being notified of all members illnesses and especially when death occurs. Members,
please help us when you know of someone who is sick or has died. Call (262) 657-7831 to notify the Lodge. Thank you.

NEWS FROM YOUR GOVERNOR

         Fraternally Yours,  Dan Stepler THE GOV

ENROLLED
Christopher Fonger
Mike Kluka
Miguel A. Miranda

NEWLY ENROLLED
MEMBERS

Enrolled in July 2014

SPONSOR
Bryan Dolnik
Joseph Kolnik
Charles Van Thiel

REENROLLED
Andrew Lovely
Bruce Stebbins

SPONSOR
Gary Lovely
Gary Lovely

THE LODGE IS NOW ACCEPTING FORMS FOR CONSIDERATION
FOR NOMINATION FOR THE POSITIONS OF:

PRELATE and 1 YR. TRUSTEE

I’ve been governor for four months and appreciate the introductions and warm greeting from my fellow Moose members. Its good to
hear your positive comments.

Watch your email blasts for our next Beer & Booze Bingo night, If you’ve never been to one, come join us for a fun time.
With the arrival of September we are winding down our summer activities. I hope all of you have had a good summer.
Please come out and support our Lodge and remember it is all about the kids at Mooseheart and the seniors at Moosehaven.

LODGE FAMILY PICNIC
London Fog, clouds and 100% humidity were on hand for our Annual Family Picnic… but guess what…. no rain! Thanks to all who
came out and enjoyed the picnic this year.  The event was a tremendous success due to the efforts of many volunteers that helped set
up for the picnic, staff all the areas on the day of the picnic, and clean up after the picnic.  Without our great volunteers we would never
be able to pull off our biggest family event of the year.  Thanks to the LOOM & WOTM Boards for their support.  Thanks also to our
members who helped organize staffing for all of the different areas and to Ron Wojtak for donating the Balloon Battles game. Special
thanks to Andy Burger for all of the extra work he put into the grounds to get it ready for the picnic.

  Greg Pawell • 2014 Lodge Picnic Chairman

If you have any ideas for next year please let me or any Board member know.

Special thanks to the Scoutmaster and following Boy Scouts from Troop 522 for their help at the Balloon Battles Game at the Lodge
Family Picnic. Christian Hansler, Baily Hansen, Jared Ziegaboel, Emmell Keglel, Jake Spino, Dylan Palmen.  Your cheerful service was
appreciated!
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SPORTS

The Green Bay Packers start the regular season at Seattle, Thursday night, September 4th, starting at 7:30 pm for the kickoff.  Catch
the opener and all the games on our projection TV's and our flat screens. Sunday, September 28th at noon, the Packers visit DA
Bearsss.  Be here.  James Mosley, Joe Matteucci and Greg Pawell are the Packer Party committee.

MOOSE LEGION
FELLOWSHIP NEWS

For All The Current
Moose Legion 31 News

Visit our web site at:
http://moosepages.org/Home/legion31/

KENOSHA MOOSE RIDERS

 Leon Rosko - Sports Chairman

RIFLE RAFFLE
Our annual rifle raffle is up and
running. The rifle this year is a

SAVAGE Model 110GXP
Bolt Action 30-06

with 3X9 Scope and Sling
Tickets are availuable in the

Social Quarters for
$1.00 each or 7 for $5.00
The drawing will be on

November 14th 2014 at 9:15 PM
Get your tickets now and

Good Luck to All...

MOOSE LEGION CELEBRATION
November 16th • 10:00 AM
At The Muskego Lodge

Ted Gement
Moose Legion 31
Asst Secretary

Mon. night pool continues. Chairpersons Darla and Ron Kramer report 13 mixed teams compete each Monday; there will be no pool
on Labor Day. Come in to shoot or catch the Monday night Football games. The Lodge kitchen serves a pub type menu and grille
master Kevin promises some lighter menu items.  Our pub food menu is each Monday, Tuesday and Thursday from 4:30-700pm.
There will be a pool tourney, Sunday September 14th. Call Dan Threlkeld at 891-7280 or be at the Club to enter.  State pool is at EKM
Lodge on October 18th and 19th.  Entry blanks can be picked up at the lodge foyer or call the office to get one. Nightly softball is over.
Jason Lindow and Gary Pribyl teamed to win the Wednesday night Horseshoes. Dan Threlkeld and Jerry Simonsen pitched their way
into the championships at the State Tourney at Racine.   Thanks to Jerry Simonson and John Kaiser who chaired and the volunteers
who helped upgrade the pits and area.
The BAGGO players will continue on Wednesday nights.  If you want to join the group, just show up on Wed to toss; teams are drawn
nightly. State BAGGO tournament is in West Bend on September 27th.  Entry forms are in the lodge. Dave Gehrke and James Brown
captain our Tuesday and Wednesday trap shooters.

Monday and Wednesday AM golfers continue during September   Members, bring in your golf receipt of the day and get your second
drink free.  1per day per golfer. Lunch is served 11:30 am-1:00 pm Monday and Wednesday thru the end of golf season. The noon
kitchen will be closed from September 15th through the end of October; will open back up with the start of morning pool. Plan to bowl
in Janesville in 2015. More information to follow next month.

NOTES:  Bus Trip to Green Bay to see the Packers and North Carolina on Oct. 19th; tickets are going fast.  A Packer road trip is planned
for November 22-23 to Minnesota against the Vikings; it's an overnighter. Sign-up for one or both in the Social Quarters or call Scott
Gordon 1-262-909-3989.  Mooseheart Rambler football started Aug. 29th.  Homecoming is September 27th.  The team competes in
the N.E. Atlantic Conference.  And Thanx to AD Rich Smart, Gov. Dan Stepler and the board/house committee for their support of the
outside activities.  Anyone interested in starting any type of indoor or outdoor activity, call me 1-262-551-0441 or see any officer.

Moose Rider Booze Cruise was Aug 16th 2014 - 16 Riders and
Friends participated on this fun filled day!  Riders met at Twisted
Fisherman in Milwaukee and headed down the river to two other
destinations.  We had a beautiful day and fun was had by all!  We

will look forward to doing this next year as a possible annual fun filled event!
As always, please join us every Saturday evening for the Queen of Hearts.

Cruisin for the Heart - Sept 20th 2014 - St. Charles Il.  Hotel is secured, see link
for all that are interested, otherwise secure lodging where is most economical for
y o u ! h t t p s : / / k e n o s h a m o o s e r i d e r s . h o t e l p l a n n e r . c o m / E v e n t /
?pid=1958297&sslsite=HOTELPLANNER.COM

Oct 2014 Fall is around the corner, and we look forward to another bike run in early
Oct to round out our riding season.  This is open to all Moose Riders and one
guest.  There will be a small nominal fee associated, a bike run, and pizza back at
the lodge.  Stay tuned for details!

Nov 2014 November will bring another fun filled game night of Minute-To-Win-It!
This was a blast last year and many laughs; stay tuned for more details to come on
this as well!

Mark your calendars:
Sept 1st Board Meeting - 7:30 pm.  Sept 15th  Membership Meeting -7PM   We
are back to our old Fall/Winter schedule. Sep 19th Door Greeters: 1st AND
2nd shift are OPEN.  Please see Lisa to volunteer.
We need door greeters/volunteers for Sept 19th!  It is the Moose Riders
responsibility to greet our fellow brethren each month.
As always, please join us every Saturday evening for the Queen of Hearts!
Drawing at 8:30 and 10:00 pm.
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UP-COMING EVENTS

Plus The Full Menu “Bring The Whole Family”

8:00 - 11:00 AM

BREAKFAST

SPECIALSPECIALSPECIALSPECIALSPECIAL
Ham Steak and Eggs

September 7th, 2014

Monday and Wednesday Morning Pool leagues
We, Roger Moderson and Cliff Plaisted; will be stepping down for chairing the morning pool leagues due to
health reasons for the both of us. Andy and Jim Burger have agreed to pick up from where we've dropped
off. October 20th they will have their first meeting for team selection and schedules. Leagues will start the
first of November. More information to follow, contact Andy and Jim for more information. We enjoyed serv-

ing you our dedicated league players and of course serving our lodge for you benefit. From both of us thanks
for your support in the past and for supporting Andy and Jim in the future.

Your humble servants; Cliff Plaisted and Roger Moderson

ELVIS Tribute Show
September 6th, 2014 ••• Cocktails from 7:00 pm to 8:00 pm ••• Show from 8:00 pm till 10:00 pm

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday     September 7
th

  

1pm to 3pm 

SERVING:  Ice cream, 

Toppings, Coffee and Tea 

A Membership Celebration 

 

Saturday  October 18
th

 

Moose Lodge  9am to 2pm 

Crafters and Vendors Needed 

CONTACT:  Pam @ 262-818-1347 

Debbie @ 262-818-5803 

POOL TOURNAMENT
September 14th 2014

Cost is $10.00 • Start 10:00 AM in the south hall • Contact Dan Threlkeld for more information at 262-891-7280

LODGE OFFICER NOMINATION MEETINGS
August 28th, 2014 at 6:15 PM ••• September 2nd, 2014 at 6:15 PM ••• September 9th, 2014 at 6:15 PM

LODGE #286 OFFFICER ELECTIONS
September 23rd 2014
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NEWS FROM YOUR SENIOR REGENT

Debbie Duberstein
Roberta Baumiester
Mary Verbeten
Lucille Berry
Sharon Jandrowski
Debbie Keslov
Judy Chapman
Louise Coy

Senior Regent . . . . . .
Jr. Regent . . . . . . . . .
Jr. Grad. Regent . . . .
Chaplain . . . . . . . .
Secretary/Treasurer .
Recorder . . . . . . . .
Guide . . . . . . . . . . .
Asst. Guide . . . . . . .

CHAPTER #155
OFFICERS/APPOINTED OFFICERS

With summer over we roll right into September the beginning of a new school year for many.  Education is an important achievement
in our life and something no one can take away.  So let's encourage our children to enjoy their school years and never stop reaching
for the moon as even if they miss they will land among the stars.

During the month of September (Star Recorder Month) we will be celebrating many things:
1. Our Star Recorders. Kenosha Chapter earned their "Award of Achievement" last year so our present recorder Debbie Keslov will
receive her "Star Recorder" Award at Annual Convention 2015. This is a position that takes lots of time and devotion and not desired
by many so be sure to congratulate her on a job well done. Diane Smart is our Star Recorder Chairmen and invites you to attend her
activity night on Tuesday Sept. 2nd at 7:30pm
2. Green Cap Award  is the first award of a Senior Regent who earned the "Award of Achievement" for her year. Our past Senior
Regent Mary Verbeten will received her Green Cap Award at convention in September. Job well done Mary ** Congrats to you **
3. Our member's years of service is important to the success of our Chapter so we will be going "Back to Basics" and having an ICE
CREAM SOCIAL on Sept. 7th from 1 to 3.  Sign -up sheet is on the board in the Lodge hallway or you can call Mary Jane Ewen 262-
694-5781 or Debbie Keslov 262-694-5416. A great opportunity to meet old friends and catch up.
4. Volunteer of the Month **Patricia Questard **     Be sure to Congratulate and Thank her.
• The Lady Luck Lottery was won by Theresa Peterson on July 15th but she was not in attendance so the pot rolled over to the August
5th meeting where Bernadette Robinson's name was drawn and she was not an attendee. So it rolled over again. FEELIN LUCKY???
Must be present to win.
• The Fishing Charter Raffle was won by Al LaConte.  Hopefully we will hear all about "The Big Catch" Thanks to Capt. Mike Williams
of Hawkeye Adventures.
• The Picnic is over and I would like to give a special thanks to all those who volunteered to make it a fun day for all. Hope all the
sponsors enjoyed their FREE admission.   The WOTM raffle was put together by Roberta and Elaine as a fundraiser for Youth
Awareness Committee and was a success….THANK YOU….
• If you attend Bingo on Wednesday nights, please bring school supplies.   We are filling backpacks with school supplies to deliver to
deprived student.  All donations will be greatly appreciated.
• Remember the Moose Color Run/Walk is Sept 21st.  Lots of planning has gone into making this the first of many.  You can walk or run
the course as little or as much as you like or you can attend just for the FUN of it. The BIG raffle item is an XBOXONE.  The latest &
greatest in video games.
A $400.00 value for only $1.00 per ticket  Tickets available at the bar.

"You are never too old to set another goal or dream another dream." Debbie Duberstein - Senior Regent

NEW MEMBERS
Annie Baily
Shelby Scheit
Elaine Drier
Patricia Whitrock
Karen Sytek
Myra Fox
Teri Lorge

SPONSOR
Sharon Jandrowski
Sharon Jandrowski
Betty Sternbach
Gary Whitrock
Bonnie Ireland
Jeff Thompson
Sandra Coopman

Moose Paper
September 2014
Monthly
$1.25 per issue
Kenosha Moose
Family Center
3003  30th Avenue
Kenosha, Wisconsin

Published Title . . . . . . . . . .
Issued Date . . . . . . . . . . . .
Statement of Frequency . .
Price with Membership . . .
Authorized Organinzation .

IDENTIFICATION
STATEMENT

          A FIRESIDE CHRISTMAS  

    Nov 2
nd

      Sunday Matinee  

$90.00 ($45.00 due with sign-up) 

Balance due by September 30th  

No Refund after Sept 30th   

INCLUDES:      Brunch Buffet, Show, Coach Bus   

Send Name & phone number along with payment to:  

3003 30th Avenue Kenosha WI  53143  

ATTN: Debbie Duberstein    

QUESTIONS???    Contact:  DEBBIE   262-818-5803 
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MOOSE Planner

14 15 16 17 18 19 20

21 22 23 26 27

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

5:30 PM - 8:30 PM
Dinner Special
   Lasgna
8:00 PM Band
   Past Midnight

6:30 PM WOTM Board Mtg
6:30 PM Moose Legion Mtg
7:00 PM Cards
7:30 PM LOOM
       Membership Mtg

6:30 PM Joint Board Mtg
7:00 PM LOOM Board Mtg
7:00 PM Cards
7:30 PM WOTM Bus. Mtg.

28

9:00 AM Golf League
6:00 PM Early Bird
               Bingo
7:00 PM Bingo

9:00 AM Golf League
6:00 PM Early Bird
               Bingo
7:00 PM Bingo

KITCHEN SPECIALS

In addition to the above specials, we have a full menu. If you haven’t tried us out, come down and see what you have been missing. Remember that the
lodge dining room on Friday nights can accommodate larger groups for rehearsal dinners, birthdays, anniversaries, etc. Reservations are required for
groups of 15 or more. If you are interested, please call the lodge office at 262-657-7831.

29

7:00 PM LOOM
                Board Mtg.
7:00 PM Cards
7:30 PM WOTM
             Welcome Mtg.

9:00 AM Golf League
6:00 PM Tai Chi

BANDSLODGE HOURS
MONDAY & WEDNESDAY

11:00 AM - 12:00 AM
TUESDAY

3:00 PM - 12:00 AM

FRIDAY
12:00 NOON - 2:00 AM

SATURDAY
12:00 NOON - 1:00 AM

SUNDAY
12:00 NOON - 9:00 PM

SEPT.   5 . . .

SEPT.   6 . . .

SEPT. 12 . . .

SEPT. 19 . . .

SEPT. 26 . . .

SEPTEMBER 5 SEPTEMBER 12
RIBS

With Mac N’ Cheese

24 25

7:00 PM Euchre
6:30 PM Cribbage
7:00 PM Line Dancing

Our Kitchen also has a full menu every Friday night ...

Sh Boom

Elvis Tribute

Mary Del Rae

Past Midnight

Real Deal

6

SEPTEMBER 26

7 8

PH: 262-942-8572
www.acskenosha.com 262-552-8822 or 262-551-5672

FLOOR COVERINGS & CARPET CLEANING

ARJAYS
• Commercial / Residential • Carpet

• Laminate • Hardwood
• Vinyl • Ceramic

1155 Sheridan Rd., Kenosha

“We’re More Than Just
A Carpet Store!”

We accept VISA, MasterCard, Discover

QUALITY USED CARS & TRUCKS
SALES • SERVICE • DETAILING

7906 SHERIDAN RD. KENOSHA WI 53143
PH 262-654-6500

www.autoworlddeals.com

GUARANTEED CREDIT
APPROVAL

SEPTEMBER 19
Lasagna

THURSDAY
11:00 AM - 12:00 AM

5:30 PM - 8:30 PM
Dinner Special
  RIBS
8:00 PM Band
   Mary Del Rae

5:30 PM - 8:30 PM
Dinner Special
   Beef Short Ribs
8:00 PM Band
   Real Deal

9:00 AM Golf League
6:00 PM Tai Chi
7:30 PM Moose Riders
               Board Mtg.

13129 10 11

7:00 PM Euchre
6:30 PM Cribbage
7:00 PM Line Dancing

7:00 PM Euchre
6:30 PM Cribbage
7:00 PM Line Dancing

30
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9:00 AM Golf League
6:00 PM Early Bird
               Bingo
7:00 PM Bingo

Beef Short Ribs
With Roasted Root Vegetables

7:00 PM Cards
OFFICER ELECTION
 Member Orientation

6:30 PM
    LOOM 7:30 PM

5

9:00 AM Golf League
7:00 PM Moose Riders
        Membership Mtg.

4

MOOSE LEGION
BREAKFAST

8:00 - 11:00 AM

9:00 AM Golf League
6:00 PM Tai Chi

1 2
9:00 AM Golf League
6:00 PM Early Bird
               Bingo
7:00 PM Bingo

7:00 PM Euchre
6:30 PM Cribbage
7:00 PM Line Dancing

5:30 PM - 8:30 PM
Dinner Special
   Fish Platter
8:00 PM Band
   Sh Boom

Fish Platter

Line Dancing
7:00 - 9:30 PM

Line Dancing
7:00 - 9:30 PM

9:00 AM Golf League
6:00 PM Tai Chi

ELELELELELVISVISVISVISVIS
TRIBUTE SHOW

COLORCOLORCOLORCOLORCOLOR
WALKWALKWALKWALKWALK

7:00 PM Cards



Serving Kenosha for Over 50 Years

2831 Roosevelt Rd. (Hwy.50)
Kenosha, WI 53143

262-652-7478
Craig Hessefort
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MOOSE TALES GAZETTE SPONSORS
PLEASE SUPPORT OUR SPONSORS THEY MAKE THIS PUBLICATION POSSIBLE

RON BARTH MASONRY

Residential • Commercial

(414) 694-9090
7803 60th Avenue

Kenosha, WI 53142

LESNIAK BUSINESS SERVICE
7801 - 88 AVE. LOT 86

PLEASANT PRAIRIE, WI 53158

PHONE NUMBER
262-694-7667

FAX NUMBER
262-694-6420

NOTARY PUBLIC
ACCOUNTING

INCOME
TAX SERVICE

TIM’S
STEAM CARPET CLEANING

Area’s First Mobile Plant
- FREE ESTIMATES -

552-9340

HOLIDAY VILLAGE
LAUNDROMAT

3609 - 52nd Street
Kenosha, WI

Open 24 Hours
Air Conditioned

ROLF ERMERT KEVIN ERMERT

BODY SHOP
Celebrating over 40 years of Quality Service

6418-28th Avenue, Kenosha, WI 53143
262-652-9010

Fax 262-652-9606
Email feldbody@msn.com

PH: 262-942-8572
www.acskenosha.com

CONSTRUCTION SERVICES
KEVIN BOYLE • 262-206-0248

Hi!
I’ve been in the carpentry business for over 19 years now. I am capable of doing many
home repair projects and would like to give you a free quote on your next home project!
I take pride in my work and look forward to helping you! Please give me a call!

SERVICES AVAILABLE
Decks/Sheds/Fences • House and Basement Renovations • Tiling/Flooring • Roofing

Roxanne Patrick
Consultant

262-945-5461
www.mythirtyone.com/RoxannePatrick

Roxpatrick60@yahoo.com

Cornerstone Realty Group 

Debbie Leable Owner/Managing Broker 

847-872-8998 / 262-515-6126 

Licensed in Wisconsin and Illinois 

Professional, Personable and Prompt 

ADVERTISE YOUR
BUISNESS

HERE
CALL THE LODGE

OFFICE AT

For All Your Shoe Repair Needs!

Uptown Shoe Repair
Full/Half Soles ~ Heels ~ Cleats ~ Polish Shoes

Dye Leather Shoes
Repair Anything Leather or Suede including jackets

Repair Zippers & Purses

Open Mon, Tue, Thur & Fri 9-3 and Wed & Sat 9-Noon
6312 22nd Ave • 262-652-2701

American Collision
Protect the Value of Your Car with Quality Repair

MERRILL MERFELD
Owner

(262) 657-1160
(262) 657-1199 fax

1325 Washington Rd.
Kenosha, Wisconsin 53140

BBBBBAD BAD BAD BAD BAD BOOOOOYZYZYZYZYZ
AAAAAUTUTUTUTUTO REPO REPO REPO REPO REPAIRAIRAIRAIRAIR

(262) 764-1886
4103 7th Avenue • Kenosha WI

• OWNERS •
Jeff Horton (262) 358-3261

Tom “Toolbox” Hartnell (262) 515-6177

Heartfelt TrainingHeartfelt TrainingHeartfelt TrainingHeartfelt TrainingHeartfelt Training
LLCLLCLLCLLCLLC

AHA Adult/Infant CPR   First Aid
Philips AED Sales & Support

SOS Technologies
Paul J. Schlereth
K. F. D. Paramedic

Heartfelttraining@sbcglobal.net

262-945-7690

Sponsor
A Member

Today!

Tue - Fri 9-6 • Sat 9-4
41517 N. Highway 45
Antioch, IL 60002

Phone 847-838-3000 Ext.14
Fax 847-838-1639

www.funtimesrvcenter.com

CHARLOTTE STINE
csellsrvs@yahoo.com

657-7831

1509 Rapids Drive • Racine, WI 53404

Phone: 888-752-5995                                  www.rline.co
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The Moose Color 

Run/Walk 
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KENOSHA MOOSE LODGE    3003 30
TH

 AVE 

REGISTRATION Starts at     11:30am  

RUN/WALK at 1pm ENDS   3pm 

FESTIVAL OF COLOR     3:30pm 
ENTRY FEE:  $20.00 PER PERSON 

$10.00 AGES 5  11             UNDER 5 FREE 

RAFFLES  FOOD  MUSIC 
Contacts:  Christa Schneider & James Mosley 

coloredmooserun@gmail.com  

FUNDRAISER FOR CHILDRENS HOSPITAL 

In Memory of Lydia Schaeffer 

THIS IS A 

COMMUNITY 

SERVICE EVENT 

ALL NET PROCEEDS 

TO GO TO THE 

CHILDRENS HOSPITAL 


